
  

Newsletter 16th September 2016 

Menu Week: Week beginning 19th September will be Week 3 

 

Roald Dahl Day in School 

Thank you to everyone who baked cakes and sent in goodies for sixth formers to sell in their ‘Twits 
Café’.  Children enjoyed dressing up and taking part in activities in their classroom. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Secondary Class Names 

You may remember that we asked for suggestions for secondary class names 
before we broke up.   
The following class names were chosen by staff 
William Roden, Thomas Brock, Walter Nash, William Brinton, Rowland Hill, 
Harry Cheshire, Loree Napier, Nigel Kennedy, Peter Collins, Charles Inglis, 
Stanley Baldwin, Andy Train and of course Robert Plant. 
 

 
Blanket Consent Forms 
 
Please remember to send in your signed Blanket Consent Forms so that we can take your children 
off-site to exciting places and join in fabulous activities in school!!!   

 

Team Teach Courses for Parents 
 

If there is enough interest, we are looking to run a Team-Teach course for 
parents later this year. This will provide training in behaviour management 
and interventions for parents of young people that display challenging 
behaviour.  If you are interested please contact the school on 01562 827785 
and we will pass your details on to Brian Thomas, one of our Deputy Heads. 
 



 
 

After School Football Club 
 
After last year’s success, After School Football Club will run from 3.10pm – 4.10pm on the following 
days 
 
Year 6 and below will start back on Monday 19th September 2016. 
 
Year 7 and above started back on Tuesday 13th September 2016. 

 
Please remember to collect your child promptly from school at 4.10pm, and advise their teacher and 
their transport (if applicable) that you will be collecting them at this time. 
 
 

New Member of the Office Team 

My name is Karen Ingarfield and I am the Pupil Review Manager.  

The school is seeking to make the annual review process more parent and pupil 
friendly. If you have any observations or suggestions on how this could be achieved 
please let me know. You can contact me by email on kji4@wfs.worcs.sch.uk or by 
ringing the school office on 01562 827785. Thank you.  

 

Parents Evening 

Along with this week’s newsletter will be information regarding our forthcoming Parents Evening 
which is on Wednesday 28th September and will run from 3.30pm – 6.00pm.    Please return the 
forms to your class teachers by Wednesday 21st September, thank you. 

 
Dates for your diaries…. 
 
 

 
 
Last Note 
 
Please remember to contact the school office on 01562 827785 if any of your contact details change 
ie, address, home and mobile numbers etc. 

SEPTEMBER 

23 MAPLE ASSEMBLY 

28 Parents Evening (3.30pm – 6.00pm) 

29  Sixth Form Coffee Morning in aid of Macmillan 

30 YEW ASSEMBLY 

30 Macmillan Coffee Morning – Parents to be invited in – more details to follow 


